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Annual General Meeting for Adult Social Care 

The Annual General Meeting for Adult Social Care staff was held at the 
Council House Ballroom earlier this month, on 19th and 22nd April. Over the 2 
dates more than 300 colleagues from across Adult Social Care gathered to 
celebrate the successes of the past year, to explore current challenges and to 
discuss priorities for the coming year (promoting physical activities and 
addressing social isolation). Highlights of the event included an uplifting 
performance by Evergreen; the Spring Meadows performing arts group, as 
well as a discussion around the valuable work of the Click Nottingham 
service, and the opportunity for colleagues to ask challenging questions of 
Heads of Service and Directors. 

Our AGM events were a great opportunity for colleagues to catch up, to get 
involved in discussions about our vision, and to prepare for the coming 
year.  Thank you to everybody that participated. 
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